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DATE: December 11, 2024 
 
TO: Visual Arts Committee 
 
FROM: John Lang, Economic Vitality Manager 
 
SUBJECT: Recognition of Committee Members Cupp and Whitebread 

 
BACKGROUND 
 
With deep appreciation, thank you, Committee members Jesse Cupp and Don Whitebread, for 
your 11 years of dedicated service to the City of Mountain View’s Visual Arts Committee.  
 
Jesse Cupp joined the Visual Arts Committee in October 2013.  During Jesse’s tenure on the Visual 
Arts Committee, Jesse has helped select artwork for 24 public projects and 10 seasons of Center 
for the Performing Arts (CPA) exhibits. 
 
Don Whitebread joined the Visual Arts Committee in March 2013.  During Don’s tenure on the 
Visual Arts Committee, Don has helped select artwork for 25 public projects and 11 seasons of 
CPA exhibits. 
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